
TABS Info

What is TABS?
TABS stands for the Teen Advisory Board of Swampscott. It is a group of teen
volunteers that works to improve the Young Adult department of the library.

What will we do?
We will do a variety of things throughout the year, all with the goal of developing the
Teen area. Some of these projects may include: planning programs and displays,
testing crafts, evaluating and making suggestions for the collection, working on
advertising, etc.

How do I become a TABS member?
All you need to do is fill out the volunteer application and permission form and turn them
into Sarah. You can either bring them in person or email them to
sgiardina@noblenet.org
*Please note: The forms are the same for both TABS and Summer Volunteers. If you
plan to be both a TABS member and a Summer Volunteer, you only need to fill out
these forms once.*

How often will we meet?
The TABS group will meet for one hour, once a month.

How does this translate to volunteer credit?
Every meeting you attend will count for two hours of volunteer time (that is one hour for
the meeting, and one hour for any work I have you do outside of meetings).

What if I miss a meeting?
Things happen, life gets busy, I understand if you need to miss a meeting. Just let me
know ahead of time if you will be absent. Try not to miss more than three months in a
row, or more than five months total. If you miss too many, your spot may be given to
another volunteer.
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